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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Dear Sirs,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd May, 1922,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 25th wltimo

respeoting the new Motor Vessel "LAPONIA", your Report No.5035,

and with regard thereto, I have to point out that in your

letter datea Jamiary 10th, 1922, in comnexion with the
First Entry Repert on the Se8. "STRASSA", it wag stated that
the thickness of the lower %%;ffenere on the bulkhead on

frame No,162 was 11.6 m.m,

The Surveyors .
GOTEENBURG,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.
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